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From John Nelson:- My very special thanks to all members who,
whether they have one or many Wembley perfins to report, have
completed and sent me their survey forms. The response from at
home and overseas has been beyond all my expectations and apart
from several interesting patterns of use which are emerging we
have already uncovered thirty-five new dies in addition to those
listed on the survey form.

If you have not yet filled in your form please do so as soon as
you can and send it to me.

Of the dies on the list, I have yet to receive reports of GLC,
HW/L, KSC, MWSC, M&S and SSW. Please keep a good look out for
these in particular and also for any dies on the stamps of 1925
which may very well turn out to be on the scarce side.
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